The Northern Wisconsin NFL Qualifier in Debate 

(Policy, LD and PF) 

will take place January 6th, 2018 at Marquette University High School.
All Participating students MUST BE NFL MEMBERS ON OR BEFORE December 30th, 2017.  NFL membership fees must be paid to the NFL on or before the morning of the competition. Please be sure to get your points recorded, and send the fees. As a reminder, you may want to put money on account at NFL with their pre-pay form, and you won't have any surprise fees due before the qualifiers!

Be sure to bring the completed registration form (the "green sheet" that can be printed from the joy of tournaments web site) with all necessary signatures to the tournament.  There is no need to send the form in advance.

Policy Debate Schedule:
7:00 to 7:30  phone registration  (please call in your confirmations on the way to the tournament:  414-688-2817)
8:00 – Round 1

10:00 – Round 2

Lunch

12:30 – Round 3

2:45 – Round 4

5:00 – Round 5 (if needed)

LD and PF Debates Schedule:

8:00 to 8:30 phone registration  (please call in your confirmations on the way to the tournament:  414-688-2817)

9:00 – Round 1

10:30 – Round 2

Lunch

12:45 – Round 3

2:30 – Round 4

4:00 – Round 5 (if needed)

*** All schedules are tentative and may be adjusted based on judge availability, progress of each event, and other unforeseen factors ***

Fees: $25 per entry. Any uncovered judging obligations will be billed at a rate of $125 per judge. Please make checks payable to:  Northern Wisconsin NSDA.  Send payments to Ben Kroll, 1240 Washington Ave., Sheboygam, WI 53081 or bring check on tournament day.
(Please note, the school address for Sheboygan South, where checks are to be sent, has changed from previous years.  Be sure to update the records with your school's business office.)
Judges: 1 judge per entry. NFL rules require the use of 3 judge panels for all rounds once 8 or fewer competitors remain, requiring higher judge needs compared to the average tourney. If additional judges are available, please bring them. They will either be hired by the tournament or can be used to off-set any fees owed by your school.

Please direct all questions to Ben Kroll via email at bkroll@sasd.net or cellphone: 414-688-2817.

